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GENERAL MOTORS LLC
Global Interior and Safety Center

USG 4126, Part Il
October 20, 2009

Mr. Ronald L. Medford

Acting Deputy Administrator

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE.

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Mr. Medford,

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 566 — Manufacturer Identification, we wish to notify you of
certain revisions related to the manufacture of motor vehicles by General Motors Company.

As a result of revisions to the corporate structure, General Motors Company has created a
subsidiary to conduct operations in the U.S. This U.S. operating subsidiary is known as
General Motors LLC. The corporate address of General Motors Company remains and the
U.S. operating subsidiary, General Motors LLC, is: 300 Renaissance Center, Detroit, Michigan
48265-3000.

General Motors Company through its subsidiary General Motors LLC will continue the
manufacture of several types of complete and incomplete motor vehicles in the U.S. as
communicated to you in our letter of July 13, 2009 (USG 4126).

We will continue to keep you informed of further changes as they become known. Please contact
Glen Zuchniewicz of this office, Stephen Gehring of our Washington D.C. office or me regarding
any questions.

Sincerely,

W

Gay P. Kent,
Director, Product Investigations
and Safety Regulations

Ge.
Mr. Claude Harris, Director, Office of Vehicle Safety Compliance
Mr. Coleman Sachs, Import and Certification Division, Office of Vehicle Safety

Compliance
Mail Code 480-111-E18 30200 Mound Road « Warren, Mi. 48090-9010 ﬁ
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